
Ecclesall Deanery Report 2024/5 
 

There have been regular meetings over the last 12 months as well as regular emails to 
communicate events taking place locally.  
 
There has only been one deanery meeting so far in 2025 which unfortunately Julie and I 
were unable to attend, but we look forward to catching up with our deanery colleagues at 
the next meeting in June.   
 
Events which might be of wider interest:  
 
There is a deanery-wide confirmation service at All Saints Ecclesall on Sunday 29th June at 
6pm and all are warmly invited to this.   
 
There is an event at St Mary’s Bramall Lane on Saturday 14th June 10-1.30pm- ‘Celebrating 
our Diversity: A Day of Worship, Fellowship, Food and Fun!’ All are welcome! 
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